
Welcome to another week of news, fun facts, jokes and more 

created just for YOU by your friendly Year 1 and 2 team. We hope 

you are staying safe and enjoying your learning, whether it be in 

school or at home. 

Local News 

Did you know that a lot of people have seen 

dolphins swimming in the sea around 

Torquay? There were many sightings over 

Christmas (even one by Mrs Price’s 

daughter) and one person spotted them as 

recently as last Friday!  

A group of dolphins is called a 

“pod” or a “school” and pods of up 

to 30 dolphins have been seen in 

the waters around Torbay. 

In recent years, porpoises, tuna and some types of shark have been seen near to 

where we live and, of course, you can often see “Sammy the 

Seal” if you go down to Oddicombe beach. Let us know if you see 

any interesting wildlife when you are out for your daily exercise. 
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In Year 1, lots of you 

have been busy making 

friendship chains. 

Hopefully we will all be 

able to meet up with 

our friends again soon. 

Big News! 

Kyron-John has 

lost his first 

tooth. I wonder if 

the tooth fairy 

paid him a visit. 

The birds won’t go 

hungry! Ethan and 

Archie have sent in 

photos of the 

amazing bird feeders 

they have made. 

If anyone wants to 

know how to make a 

pair of homemade cat 

ears just ask Fletcher. 

Lola even had a 

go at one of her 

brother’s Home 

Learning tasks! 



 Have a go at 

drawing your own 

Fred to help you 

with your phonics 

Keeping Fit 

Make sure you keep fit and 

healthy during this time.  It 

is important to exercise. 

Evelyn has set herself a 

running challenge. She ran 1 

mile last week and 2 miles in 

20 minutes this week. 

Watch out Mrs Blackburn – 

she will be catching up with 

you in your marathons next! 


